VICOR
.

Important Notice to our Customers

Product Change Notice # BE151116 Date: November 16, 2015

Re: Header and Mating Connector change on PFC MegaPAC, 4 kW MegaPAC, and Mini
MegaPAC Families \

To Our Valued Customers: w
We appreciate your use of the PFC MegaPAC, 4 kW MegaPAC, and Mini Me oduct families. The
purpose of this notice is to inform you of a change to the headers and asséed mating connectors.

PCN Type: N

Notice of product change due to header/connector obsolesce%@supplier

Product(s) Affected:

The headers and mating connectors for the following % will be changed as of April 1, 2016.
PFC MegaPAC Og

PFC MegaPAC-EL

PFC MegaPAC-HPEL Q

PFC MegaPAC-HP

4kW MegaPAC A

Mini MegaPAC 0

All models shipped from Apri éG forward will have the newer headers. The mating connectors for

models shipped after this ill require a new connector kit (43075) which replaces connector kit
(19-130040). There ma ome situations where it will be necessary to transition to the new headers
on the power sup to April 1, 2016. In these situations, Vicor will supply the new mating
connector with t er supply.

Custome

Custo ipments after April 1, 2016 will receive the updated power supplies and the newer

connectorXits (43075) will need to be ordered if required. The mating connectors in the 43075
accessory connector kit are not a direct substitution for field replacement.
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Joe Sullivan

Vicor Corporation
25 Frontage Road
Andover, MA 01810
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